
 

 

 
 
 

Inman Square Intersection Improvements 
 Repeat Community Meeting: Tuesday, February 7 
Office Hours at 344 Broadway, Week of February 6 

 

 

The City is currently developing plans to improve the intersection of Hampshire St and 
Cambridge St in Inman Square.  On Tuesday, February 7, city staff will host a repeat 
community meeting due to the large turnout at the January 24th meeting.    The format will 
be similar, with staff presenting the same presentation and design options. 
 

Inman Square Intersection Improvements Repeat Community Meeting 
Tuesday, February 7  

Cambridge Public Library (Main Branch), Lower Level (L2) 
449 Broadway  

Open House:  5-8 pm 
Presentation:  7 pm  

 
We will also hold office hours during the week of February 6 at the City Hall Annex at 344 
Broadway.  Project staff will be available during the times noted below.   
The design option boards will be on display all week. 
 

Office Hours at 344 Broadway, Second Floor 
Monday, February 6, 12 pm-1 pm and 6 pm - 7 pm. 

Tuesday, February 7, 12 pm - 1 pm 
Wednesday, February 8, 12 pm -1 pm 
Thursday, February 9, 12 pm -1 pm 

For more information, including design options and online survey, please visit: 
www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/inmansquare.   
 
To be added to the project email list, please contact Kelly Dunn, DPW Community Relations 
Manager at kdunn@cambridgema.gov.   
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